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Newsletter 1st October 2021 
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

Autumn is here!  
 
As the colours of the season begin to change and the dark nights are drawing in quickly, the children and staff have had another busy couple of 
weeks. We are truly flourishing together, having collective worship back in the hall, eating lunch at the lunch table with other classes and practising 
our wonderful Harvest Hymns and songs.  
 
It was also lovely to have parents and carers back in school as Mrs Harrison and Miss Steward delivered our Early Reading and Phonics Workshop 
this morning. If you could not make this session and would like a copy of what was delivered, please contact the school office and we will share the 
presentation with you. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email them in or see a member of staff the end of the day.  
 
Huge congratulations to all our cross country runners—We are so proud of each and 
everyone of you. You tried your best, you showed great courage to not give up and 
demonstrated love by supporting and encouraging others as they finished the race. I 
would like to thank Miss Margetson and Mrs Crangle and all the parents and carers 
that attended for supporting our children during the event. A really positive start to 
the year! Miss Margetson has told me that this is the best Sutton CE has performed at 
Cross Country! 
 
With very best wishes,   
 
Mrs Orla Gibbons  

Flourishing together  
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS.  
We are so very proud of you all!!!  
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Get well wishes 
 

We would like to send our sincere get well wishes to Reverend Helen Collings, our Foundation Governor and 
Vicar at St Thomas’s Church. We hope to see Revd. Helen very soon.  

 
 
 

HARVEST SERVICE  
 

Next Friday, 8th October all our children will celebrate Harvest with a service at St Thomas’ Church. Unfortunately, due 
to the Church’s own risk assessment we cannot invite parents and carers. We hope that over the next few months that 
this restriction will be lifted and we can once again celebrate and flourish altogether at regular times throughout the 
Church calendar. Something to really look forward to.  
 

We will ensue that you can share in this experience by videoing the ser-
vice for you all to watch. Each class have a role to play in the service as 
well as have a chance to sing together to give thanks at Harvest time. 
The children have also been learning and engaging in the importance of 
Harvest through collective worship.  
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE DONATE WHAT YOU CAN THIS HARVEST TIME 
We would like all our children to bring an item of food to donate to Skipton Food Bank this Harvest time. Children 
can bring their items from Monday onwards. We hope that we can be as generous as  we can to ensure those less 

fortunate than ourselves can feel supported. Please support our local food bank.  

 
 

P.E. Reminders 
 

Blossom — Monday and Friday  
Willow —Tuesday and Friday  

Birch — Tuesday and Thursday  
Oak—Monday and Friday  

 

Children to come to school in a clearly named 

P.E. Kit on their allocated P.E. days.  

 

 

Uniform Reminders 
 

The  

Please remember children should only wear PE kit on 

allocated PE days. Black school shoes on non PE days, 

thank you.  

Full uniform is required all other days If you are having 

any difficulties with uniform, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch with the school office. Please clearly name 

all items of uniform. We 

thank you for your contin-

ued support.  

 



Diary Dates  
 
 

Parent/Carer communications 
 

To ensure that any communication from school reaches the appro-
priate people, we need to ensure we hold the most up to date, 
accurate information. Thank you to all those who have already 
completed the e—forms for contacts, permissions and  consents 
and medical information. If you have not filled these in, we would 
appreciate you doing so as soon as possible. Please do contact the 
school office if you need the e-forms re sending or you have any 
queries or questions. We thank you for your continued support.  

 
The  

October  Black  History Month  

1st Early Reading and Phonics Workshop 

4th National Poetry Day  

7th Census Day  

8th Harvest Service  

11th Last date for photo orders to be submitted 

15th Open Morning for September 2022 Intake 9am—10am  

19th Deadline for Xmas4schools artwork to be returned 

19th Parent’s/Carer’s Evening  

21st Parent’s/Carer’s Evening 

21st Wear ‘Pink’ for Breast Cancer 

21st Last Day of Term 

22nd Whole School Training Day  

November  1st Return to School 

8th—13th UK Parliament Week 

11th Remembrance Service in the park 

11th Flu Immunisation  

12th Jacqueline Wilson Zoom Reading Workshop  - Year 5 and 6  

18th Climate Change Event—Year 5 and 6  

15th—19th Anti-bullying Week  

Dec  3rd  Nick Sharratt Zoom Reading Workshop—Year 2, 3, and 4   

17th Last Day of Term 

During December, we hope to have a Christingle Service for Birch and 

Oak, a Christmas Production from Blossom and Willow as well as a 

and Christmas Service in St Thomas’ Church for the whole school. 

What these will look like, we will have to await further guidelines on 

restrictions.  

 


